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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
 
From:  Coordinator’s Office 
Date:  November 8, 2007 
Re: 2007 Biennial Transmission Projects Report 
 
The 2007 Minnesota Biennial Transmission Projects Report and Executive Summary from the 
Biennial Report are available to all members of the public.  This is a Report summarizing the 
transmission needs that Minnesota utilities foresee for the near future.  Utilities are required by 
state law to file this Report with the Minnesota Public Utilities Commission on November 1 of 
each odd-numbered year. 
 
The reports are available on-line at: www.minnelectrans.com/   or you may request to review a 
copy of the information at the Redwood County Coordinator’s office using the contact information 
above.  (Please note: for any copies of the information requested through the Redwood County 
Coordinator’s office a small fee may apply.) 
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